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Ollatrim Pastoral Area Clergy
                 Fr. Pat Greed PP – Cloughjordan 0505/42266 Mobile 086/6067003
                 Fr. Joe Kennedy PP – Dunkerrin 0505/45110, Mobile 086/4072488
Fr. John Molloy PP – Toomevara 067/26023, Mobile 086/8152828
Weekend Mass Times  
KILRUANE  – SUNDAY AT  11.00am

MASS INTENTIONS
Kilruane:                            Patrick & Anne Kennedy

Cloughjordan:	              Phoebe & Tom Deane
			Jimmy Gibson
                                           Foote Family (USA), Bruno Mustac & Joe Walsh
			Seamus Malone
			John & Nuala O’Neill
			Mai Teehan MM (Dunkerrin)

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Jim Hogan, Rathurles.   
Debra Brophy late of Laughaun, Cloughjordan who died in London.   
May they rest in peace.
We pray for all who have died and all whose anniversaries occur at this time asse   
                           ………………………………………………………….
Weekday Masses:   Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday at 9.30am                                         
ON RADIO - 105.2 fm
Sunday 11.00am streamed live on Cloughjordan Parish Facebook                                                                     

INTRODUCTION TO THE SCRIPTURE READINGS:  First Reading – ELI helps SAMUEL to recognise God’s voice.  Who has helped us to know God?                               Second Reading  As members of the Body of Christ, may we know the dignity of our bodies.  Gospel - WHAT DO YOU WANT?  Jesus asks us this question.  The MESSIAH is among us now.
 
MacDonaghs Lotto 11/01/2021. Numbers drawn:  8, 10, 22, 24. No Jackpot Winner. 8x€25: Tommy Ryan, Carney; Finch Family, Newtown; Cillian Costello, Carney;         Gertie Sugrue, Cloughjordan; Liam Greene, Moneygall; Eamon Cleary, Mohernenagh; Eamon Gaynor, Lahorna; Bernie Reddan, Borrisokane. Jackpot next week €2,200. Thanks for your continued support.

Message from Fr. Michael McCarthy: Fr. Pat, as we begin the new year may I wish you, Fr Enda and the entire parish community a very happy new year and many blessings in the months ahead,   2020 has indeed been a very difficult year for  everyone and we can only hope the new year will be different. Our schools remain closed however we are able to celebrate public masses every weekend while maintaining social distancing etc.  Many are still out of work having been made redundant when the virus struck. But people are hopeful, and life continues. Once again best wishes. Michael.

A word of sincere thanks to all parishioners for your continuous support towards our parish at this very difficult time

OFFICE OPENING HOURS:  Monday & Wednesday 10.00am to 2.00pm






                               
